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November 10th, 2016



Dear Members and Friends of Rossford UM Church:

I rejoice and give thanks to God through our Lord Jesus for you and your love for the Kingdom of God and the Rossford United Methodist Church. You are a joy and a blessing with which to share ministry to and with each other and our communities.

I want to remind you that Sunday, November 20th, is Consecration Sunday for our congregation. This is a very important day in our common spiritual life as we share our commitment to grow in faith, hope and love for Christ and His Church.

In order to grow spiritually, we need to ask ourselves the question: “What percentage of our income is God calling us to give this year?” This question puts the emphasis on our spiritual growth rather than simply supporting the church budget.

You have already been informed by the chairs of our Finance Committee in a previous letter that we are doing our commitment a little differently than we have in the past. The Finance Committee and the Administrative Council have decided to have a unified approach to our stewardship. To accomplish this you will not be asked to divide your commitment between the building fund and the general fund. You will simply make one entry on your “estimate of giving” card that expresses your response to the question, “What percentage of your income God is calling you to give?” I do want to remind those of you who made a pledge to the WRAP project that this commitment does not include the WRAP pledge. It still stands.

I believe that you have sufficient concern for your spiritual growth and the mission and ministries of our congregation to attend this very important service. Sunday morning worship and the Celebration of God's gift of life and love are the heartbeat of this and every church. No other organization in the world has the responsibility and the opportunity to share the Grace of God in a broken and divided world. The church of Jesus Christ is the hope of the world. You are a part of the hope of the world.

Our goal is to have every member and regular worship attendee present. The effectiveness of our church’s mission and ministries next year depends on your initiative and dedication. Please make whatever sacrifices are necessary to be present on November 20th.


Grace and Peace,

Pastor Bob
Our Mission: "To Know Christ and to Make Christ Known”
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